Pittsfield Town Planning Board
Meeting Minutes
January 17, 2023

Members present: Jim Austin, Kaylee Weidman, Paul Stein, Larry Keenberg
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by chairman Austin.

Austin opened the public hearing on a subdivision application from Chris Rose. One
member of the public attended the hearing to learn more about the subdivision and had
no concerns following a brief discussion of the proposed subdivision. With no one else
present for the hearing it was closed.

Board members again went over the application materials with Chris Rose anc .
determined he had provided all information required by the regulations. There were no
concerns among the members in regard to the proposal.

Paul Stein made a motion to approve the subdivision application and instruct the
chairman to sign the survey. The motion was seconded by Kaylee Weidman. The motion
passed with all in favor.

There was no new business and following a brief general discussion, the meeting was
adjourned.



